SHIRE OF MENZIES

Tender RFT 01/2025
Menzies North-West Road Upgrade 54.2-66.9 SLK

The Shire of Menzies is inviting tenders for the Menzies North-West Road
Upgrade 54.2-66.9 SLK. To obtain copies of the Request for Tender
documentation, including the tender specifications, please contact Desiré
Prinsloo (WML Consultants) on (08) 9021 1811.

Tenders are to be addressed to the Chief Executive Officer and lodged
electronically to tenders@menzies.wa.gov.au by 4PM Friday 21 February 2025.

Submissions must be clearly marked as RFT 01/2025 Menzies North-West Road

Lot 124 Shenton Street
Menzies WA 6436
Email: ceo@menzies.wa.gov.au




